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Department of Environmental Protection 

Division of Environmental Safety, Health, 
Analytical Programs 

Radiation Protection Programs 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 

P.O. Box-415 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0415 

January·3o, 1998 

U.S. Nuclear Reg-ulatory Comi11ission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Subject: Salem Generating Station Unit-1 and 2 
Docket No. 50-272/50-311 
Amendment to Facility Operating License 
License Change.Request S97-27 

Robert C. Shinn, Jr. 
· Commissioner 

The subject request was submitted to the NRC by PSE&G letter 
dated December 15, 1997. The request ·proposes to modify Technical 
Specification (TS) 3/4.6.1, and add section 6.8.4.f Containment 
Leak Rate Testing Program, to adopt optjon B of 10CFR50 Appendix J. 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection's Bureau 
of Nuclear Engineering has reviewed the request in accordance with 
the requirements of 10 CFR 50. 91 (b) and has no comments. · 

If you have any questions, please contact Rich Pinney at (609) 
984-7558. 
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Sincerely, 

Kent w. Tosch, Manager 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
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New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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Jill Lipoti 
N.J. PEP 

D. Zannoni 
N.J. PEP 

R. Bores 
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NRC Region I State Liaison Officer 

M. Evans 
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector 

P. Milano 
NRC Sr.Project Manager 

D. Powell 
PSE&G 
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